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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Mayna Thor <thorm2@csp.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, April 20, 2016 11:43 AM

To: #CI-StPaul_Council

Hello, 

I'm sending an email to the city council of Saint Paul to tell them to vote no towards Dai Thao's amendment 

towards Hmong farmers. It's unfair to many Hmong citizens who earn an income just through these farmers 

market. Having only one truck limits the supply they'll provide in their markets, thus minimizing their profit. I 

would appreciate it if the city council would vote no towards Dai Thao's proposal. Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

Mayna Thor 

 

 

--  

Mayna J. Thor 
Monarch Team Member 
Concordia University, St. Paul, MN  
Thorm2@csp.edu | (651)-283-6972 


